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Hearings begin on rural and regional councils inquiry 

On Tuesday 15 August, public hearings will commence for the parliamentary inquiry into the sustainability and 

operational challenges of Victoria’s rural and regional councils. 

Tuesday’s public hearing will be held from 10:00 am to 3:45 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House. 

The Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee will hear from Local Government 

Victoria and a variety of peak bodies. 

Further hearings will be held over coming weeks in Melbourne and regional Victoria. 

Tuesday’s hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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